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Addendum No. 2 

 
 

Invitation to Tender ES-17-05 
Aerial Survey Services – Regional Landfills and Community Sewage Systems 

 
 

The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Tender to provide further 
information, make changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted 
and coordinated with all other parts of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the 
balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern. Tenderers shall attach a signed copy 
of this addendum to their tender. This addendum shall form part of the Contract Documents. 
 

1) Question: In the Invitation to Tender, it states that “Aerial surveys are carried out to 
determine, with high accuracy, current ground elevations to determine…”  Does this mean 
that the Regional District is only requesting contours/elevations and ortho, and is not 
requesting full planimetric data collection (i.e. roads, poles, posts, buildings, scales, etc.)? 

 

Answer: All features within the described areas of the sites listed within the Invitation to 

Tender are expected to be picked up during the survey. Please refer to Section 3. 

Introduction and Background. 

2) Question: In the Invitation to Tender, it states the following timeline: 
Award of Contract:  no later than April 21, 2017 

Commencement of Contract:  May 01, 2017 

All deliverables for Mackenzie and Foothills Landfills:  May 10, 2017 

 

This implies that the contractor would have 10 days to fly the two sites to collect aerial 

photography, collect ground control, do aerial triangulation, collect elevation data (and 

maybe planimetric data), create orthophotos, and create and print map sheets.  With this 

timeline, there doesn’t seem to be room for delays in data collection (photo is at the mercy 

of the weather) or other issues that can occur.  Please confirm that this 10 day window is 

correct and if there is some flexibility in the delivery dates. 
 

Answer: All maps, data, drawings, photos and other work required by the contractor to 

fulfill the terms of the contract regarding the Foothills Boulevard Regional Landfill and the 

Mackenzie Regional Landfill must be submitted to the Regional District by May 10th, 2017.  

For the six (6)  other optional sites, if proceeded on, all aerial surveys must be complete 

by May 20, 2017 and all maps, data, drawings, photos and other work required by the 

contractor to fulfill the terms of the contract regarding the six (6) other optional sites must 

be submitted by May 31, 2017. Any changes in the survey and the deliverables due dates 

will only be because of adverse weather conditions and agreed upon by the Regional 

District. 
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March 23rd, 2017  
 
Addendum No. 2 Received. 
 
 
 
 
              
Signature of Tenderer      Name of Tenderer 

 
 

Inquiries relating to this ITT may be directed to: 

 

 
Darwin Paton 

Environmental Services Technician 

Environmental Services 

Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 

155 George Street 

Prince George BC V2L 1P8 

Phone:  (250) 960-4400/Fax:  250-562-8676 

Email: dpaton@rdffg.bc.ca 
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